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Enjoyable V8 Tour in North 
Yorkshire 
Driving over the moors of North 
Yorkshire with the heather still in 
bloom was a real pleasure for 
members on the tour. They were 
on their way to visit Castle 
Howard and its beautiful 
gardens recalling their 
connection with Brideshead 
Revisited. Later during dinner at 
the tour hotel, Dunsley Hall near 
Whitby, members heard an 
amusing and informative talk on 
the Dracula connection with 
nearby Whitby. 
   Another run over the moors, 
surely some of the most 
beautiful routes in the UK, 
visited many of the villages and 
landmarks seen in the Heartbeat 
television series. On the Sunday  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

an underground visit to the 
Cleveland Iron Museum and 
exploring the many small fishing 
villages along the coast made 
for a relaxing day. During dinner 
members were stunned by some 
truly amazing table top magic 
from a very able entertainer. 
   On the final day members 
motored south over the moors to 
Eden Camp near Malton, an ex-
Italian prisoner of war camp, 
which is now a popular museum. 
   Members on the tour felt it was 
a very successful and enjoyable 
tour and particularly well 
planned and arranged by Robert 
and Stella Crowson. 
   See the full photo report on the 
tour via our “More” webpage at: 
www.v8register.net/more.htm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

V8 Derbyshire Tour 2018 

The next V8 Tour in the popular 
series will be in Derbyshire from 
Sunday 2nd to Thursday 6th 
September 2018. The event will 
include visits to Haddon Hall, 
Crich Tramway Village, Denby 
Pottery and Renishaw Hall. The 
event will include touring 
beautiful scenic routes around 
the Derbyshire dales and the 
Peak District National Park. 
Further information and a 
booking form are available on  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

our “More” webpage. 
 

V8 Anniversaries in 2018 
In 2018 we will have the 
anniversary of the launch of the 
MGBGTV8 in August 1973 and 
the launch of the V8 Register in 
October 1978 with our first AGM 
in May 1979 over the Silverstone 
weekend. A compact 
programme of events for the 
anniversaries year will be 
announced in our V8 Newsletter 
in the December issue. 
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